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February 2, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
As we start second semester at Ancaster High, I wanted to provide you with an update on the 
leak in our roof that is affecting some classrooms on the second floor.  
 
In my January 24 letter, I informed the community that we have had some water damage issues 
and that our contractors had started repairs and hoped to be finished in a few days.  
 
Unfortunately, the contractors have not been able to finish the repairs to the roof in time for 
the start of second semester. This repair is a top priority for us at the school, as well as the 
contractors, but the snow and cold we are experiencing have prevented them from being able 
to finish any repairs.  
 
Once the roof repairs are complete and there are no more leaks into the school, we will address 
any internal repairs, such as ceiling and lighting repairs.  
 
As we wait for the repairs to be completed, HWDSB staff have conducted a mould assessment 
and found no issues. Another assessment will be conducted after the repairs are made.  
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding and patience as we continue to address our 
roofing situation. We value keeping your child safe, while providing a quality education in a safe 
and clean school environment.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me through the main office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Gallant 
Principal 
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